
 Mrs. Tracy 
 Hi there! 
 
My name is Tracy Fenno.  This will be my 
7th year teaching at ELC.   I work with 
the older two’s class with Miss Bethany.  I’m looking forward to 
meeting all your precious little ones for another fun & exciting 
school year. 
 
About me… 
 
 I’ve lived in Bowling Green for 22 years now. I’ve been a member 
of BUMC for 19 years.   I’ve been married to my sweet husband 
Michael for 25 years now. We have four beautiful kids Amy, 
Michael, Elise, & Gracie , along with our two fur babies Sugar & 
Peppa.  We are officially empty nesters as of this past July.   I 
can’t wait to love on my new little kiddos for the '23/'24 school 
year! 
 
In the classroom… 
 
I promise to do my best to make your child feel loved & cared 
for, so they don’t miss their mommy’s & daddy’s too much.   My 
goal is to get them acclimated from being apart from you without 
feeling anxious.  Our focus will be on recognizing letters and 
identifying shapes & numbers.  I especially love it when they 
retain our bible verse for the month.  I’ll do my best to have a 
full day of giggles while we learn! 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or 
concerns.  Your feedback is very welcome & appreciated.   I can’t 
wait to meet everyone in person at the open house! 


